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Barr, Renee (DCS)

From: Peter Yenning (CFS:MRPH) <Peter.Venning@sacfsvolunteer.org.au>

Sent: Monday, 13 October 2014 3:41 PM
To: DCS:Minister Piccolo
Subject: SA Fire Emergency and Rescue sector review

Minister Piccolo,

At a recent specially convened meeting of the Region One Group Officers the recently released A SAFER
COMMUNITi'Discussion Paper-September 2014 was discussed in length,

As a result of the discussions the motion below was put forward and agreed upon, and consequently is being

forwarded to you as our formal response to the discussion paper.

PROPOSAL

"That the recommendation as per the SA Fire Emergency and Rescue discussion paper be rejected by the Region 1

Group Officers. The group officers of Region 1 in conjunction with the CFSVA and volunteers state-wide will prepare

and submit to the government an alternative structure in relation to the proposed Sector reform."
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Respectfully yours ,\ ,,JV;/

,^ ^ ^^ ^
Des Ford (East Torrens Group Officer) Cv ~" ^ " ^ ^||"

Peter Hammond (Heysen Group Officer) ^\tu/' ,'(\^> /•'-

Dean Norman (Kyeema Group Officer) ' 6x ,, ^}-^

Peter Yenning (Mawson Group Officer) ^° ^e si

Peter Wicks (Onkaparinga Group Officer) ^ r/v- ^\. </

Rob Giles (Strathalbyn Group Officer) . -
Dale Thompson (Sturt Group Officer) <\¥
Chris Bowey (Victor Harbor Group Officer)
Terry May (Kangaroo Island Group Officer)
Greg Crawford (Southern Fleurieu Officer)

Group Officers from Mt Lofty Group and Mundoo were unable to attend the meeting.
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